
Hi there! My name is Jaclyn Petty and I'm thrilled to be joining the Gudy Gaskill community! I am
coming to you from the Bay Area in California and very excited to be moving to the Denver area.
While I grew up in California and love the ocean, the mountains have always been my happy
place and have been calling my name for quite some time now. I love biking, hiking,
snowboarding, yoga, (really anything outdoors) and playing with my 6 month old puppy. I will be
joining the 4th grade team in my 11th year of teaching and thrilled to be returning to a 4th grade
classroom setting, which were some of the most memorable years in my teaching career. I look
forward to getting to know this amazing community and becoming the newest Trail Blazer on
campus!


